
 
 

Corporate Social Responsibility  
  
In line with SSS’ dedication to its corporate social responsibilities, the Social Security 
Commission (SSC) approved the following matters in 2024:  
 

▪ Under Resolution No. 178 dated 08 April 2024, the SSC approved the 
calamity assistance program for SSS members affected by the magnitude 
7.4 earthquake in Taiwan. 

▪ Under Resolution No. 286 dated 05 June 2024, the SSC approved the 
donation to Various Philippine Embassies and Consulates to Support the 
126th Philippine Independence Day Celebration  

▪ Under Resolution No. 307 dated 19 June 2024, the SSC approved the 
donation to the Employers Confederation of the Philippines (ECOP) to 
Support the 45th National Conference of Employers 

▪ Under Resolution No. 428 dated 09 August 2024, the SSC approved SSS’ 
participation in the 2024 Liga ng mga Barangay National Congress 

▪ Under Resolution No. 526 dated 31 October 2024, the SSC approved the 
recommendation pertaining the SSS Calamity Assistance Package:  (a) 
Calamity Loan Assistance Program for member-borrowers whose 
residence is in the areas affected and other areas to be declared as under 
the state of calamity by the National Disaster Risk Reduction and 
Management Council and who suffered losses or damages to their 
properties located in the said calamity-stricken areas; and (b) three-
month advance pension for SS and EC pensioners (per ECC Board 
Resolution No. 14-07-21 dated 28 July 2014) who are residing in the 
affected areas.  

▪ Under Resolution No. 567 dated 15 November 2024, the SSC approved the 
recommendations pertaining the SSS Calamity Assistance  Package:  
Amendment of the Recommendation for the Proposed Calamity 
Assistance Package for SSS Members/Pensioners Affected by Tropical 
Cyclone Kristine  

▪ Under Resolution No. 595 dated 04 December 2024, the SSC approved the 
donation to the Overseas Workers Welfare Administration in Hongkong 

▪ Under Resolution No. 640 dated 18 December 2024, the SSC approved the 
donation for calamity-stricken communities through the Department of 
Social Welfare and Development  
 

 


